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July 28, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Patients of Dr. Jiao: 
 
Re: Dr. Jiao - Maternity Leave September 19, 2022 to May 1, 2023  
 
Supporting Team Excellence with Patients Society (STEPS) would like to provide an update for Dr. 
Jiao’s patients. Dr. Jiao will be going on maternity leave as of September 19, 2022 and returning 
between March and May 2023. 
 
During her time away, we are pleased to share Dr. Garson and other locums (family doctor 
coverage) have confirmed their availability to provide medical services for Dr. Jiao’s patients!  
 
Please continue to book appointments as usual and if you have any medical questions, please ask 
Dr. Jiao at your next appointment. If you have administrative questions please contact Christine 
Matuschewski, STEPS Executive Director through our contact page at stepshealth.ca or via 
Orchards Walk Medical Clinic.  
 
Please join the STEPS team is wishing Dr. Jiao and her family congratulations and a wonderful 
time away with their new addition! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christine Matuschewski, Executive Director 
Supporting Team Excellence with Patients Society (owns and operates Orchards Walk Medical 
Clinic)  
 
 
 
 


